Heyreedolic of the Fhifippines
Department of BMducation
Hegion VWV (Bicol)
l:)iNISls%N OfF CATANDUANES

irac, Catanduanes

MEMORANDUM

TO: Elementary & Secondary Heads of the Recipient Schools
of DCP Batch 26, 27 & 28 Concerned

FROM: NYMPHA D. GUEMO
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
s
Officer-In-Charge +

SUBJECT: REMAINING SCHOOLS WITH NO DELIVERY YET OF COMPUTER PACKAGE
FROM AIR2100

DATE: June 9, 2015

In connection with the ongoing delivery of Computer Packages to Recipient Schoois of
DCP Batch 26, 27 & 28 from Air 2100, you are hereby advised and reminded especially to those
remaining schools with no delivery yet of Computer Package from Air2100 that a photocopy of
the School Head’s ID or PRC license shall be prepared while waiting for the delivery. It is the
policy of the distributor of the said package that the school head concerned must be able to
submit his/her ID during the delivery, otherwise the units will not be delivered to the school
and instead they will be the ones to pick them up at the Air 2100 Office, Virac at their own
expense.

This was already emphasized in the Unnumbered Division Memo sent to the field dated
June 4, 2015, re: Notice of Air2100 Delivery Schedules.

For your information, guidance and compliance.



